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Bilingual Theater 
Workshops for Children

2011-2012 Season


Teatro de la Luna announces a series of Bilingual Theater Workshops for Children, which will initiate this coming Saturday September 24 from 9.30am to 11.30am.  Workshops will take place at Casa de la Luna, 4020 Georgia Avenue, NW, Washington, DC, just a few short blocks from the Georgia Avenue/Petworth Metro Station on the Green Line.

Workshops are geared for 6-11 year olds who want to explore the world of theater and develop skills in improvisation, theater games, singing, dancing, puppet making, play-acting and characterization while working on improving their Spanish.  Marcela Ferlito and Marisol Flamenco will co-teach.  These workshops are suitable for any children with at least basic knowledge of Spanish.

Workshop participants will showcase their newly acquired skills for their parents and friends at the Children’s Theater Festival that will take place on January 21, 2012.  

Each Six Weekly Session (Saturday Morning 9.30am -11.30am) costs $150. For more information, or to sign up for a workshop please call:
202-882-6227 or 703-548-3092
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